From: Bonnie Jackson-French < Bonnie.Jackson-French@vinnies.org.au >

Sent: Wednesday, 28 July 2021 9:42 AM

To: City of Wagga Wagga <<u>Council@wagga.nsw.gov.au</u>>
Subject: St Vincent de Paul - Wagga Council Rates

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe. If you know this is a phishing email please forward to servicedesk@wagga.nsw.gov.au.

Good morning,

I am emailing you regarding the council rates notice we received in the mail this morning – please see attached. The invoice is correct and I am not disputing it at all.

I am hoping that perhaps it may be possible to obtain a waiver of the additional bin fee (equal to \$1230) from our notice.

As I know you are well aware, the current pandemic has had a massive effect on our revenue and expenses at St Vincent de Paul.

If you watch Prime news, you may have seen me on there appealing for food help!

Any possible area of savings would help our facility unimaginably so that we can continue to provide support to those needing crisis accommodation and support in the Riverina.

I look forward to your response.

Kind regards,

Bonnie.

Bonnie Jackson-French | Team Leader Accommodation Edel Quinn | St Vincent de Paul Society NSW d (02) 5942 3512 Bonnie.Jackson-French@vinnies.org.au | www.vinnies.org.au



